
By providing a way for youth to participate in Take Our 
Daughters And Sons To Work® Day, you help our 
children learn about the world of work, the future and 
how to shape it.

If you want more information about Take Our Daughters And Sons To 
Work® Day on April 23rd, 2015 or how to organize the Day at your work 
place, visit www.DaughtersAndSonsToWork.org or call 800-676-7780.
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